
 
SBCL/BSE/2019-20/63         April 01, 2020 
 
To,                                  
The Manager 
Department of Corporate Services 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001 
 

Scrip code: 513097 
 
Sub: Intimation / Disclosure of event under Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of 
India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015  
 
Dear Sir / Madam,  
 
We wish to inform that in the wake of the novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak across the globe, 
Indian Central Government, State Governments and Municipal Authorities have issued various advisory 
directives and the Company has been taking various precautionary measures to ensure safety and 
health of all our employees. In view of the lockdown in many of the States across the country, Shivalik 
Bimetal Controls Limited ("the Company") had decided to close the manufacturing operations during the 
lockdown period i.e. from March 23, 2020 till April 14, 2020 (both days inclusive).  
 
The operations at our Corporate Office are disrupted as well. All the employees in our Corporate office 
have been instructed to work from home from March 23, 2020 till April 14, 2020 (both days inclusive). 
 
The duration of this shutdown will depend upon directives to be further issued by the respective 
Government authorities in this regard. 
 
The Company will continue to closely monitor the situation and take appropriate action as per 
regulatory guidance. 
 
This is for your information and record please. 
 
Thanking You 
Yours Sincerely, 
For Shivalik Bimetal Controls Limited 
 
 
 
Aarti Jassal 
Company Secretary  
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